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May 23, 2019 
 
Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA    emailed: kerickson@cariboord.bc.ca 
Chief Financial Officer  
Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District 
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue 
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4 
 
 
RE: Bylaw Request – GR Baker X-Ray Equipment 
 
Dear Mr. Erickson: 
 
Northern Health would like to formally request funding of $360,400 for the 
replacement of a Digital Radiography X-Ray machine and an Analogue Portable X-
Ray Machine at the GR Baker Memorial Hospital.  This is 40% of the total project 
budget of $901,000. 
 
The current X-Ray machine is failing and not under service contract.  We are 
currently risk managing it and spending thousands on repairs to keep the machine 
running.  The portable X-Ray machine is now 16 years old, and past the end of its 
projected life by five years.  This project will include the purchase and installation of 
a new X-Ray unit and a Digital Radiography Portable X-Ray System. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact our office.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Deb Taylor, HB.Comm, CPA, CGA 
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting 
 
 
Cc: Penny Anguish, Chief Operating Officer, NI 
       Mike Hoefer, RD Capital Planning and Support Services 
       Kevin Welsh, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District 
       Terri Speed, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District        
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